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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 374ot,

g'3NNgTN400 Chestnut Street Tower IIi

CTApril 3, 1984 10 gTO
Mr. R. C. DeYoung, Director. y,GNb qTbC
Office of Inspection and Enforcement S
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

This is in response to J. P. O'Reilly's March 8,1984 letter to
H. G. Parris transmitting a Notice of Violation (IE Inspection Report
Nos. (50-259/83-51, -260/83-51, -296/83-51) and March 7, 1984 letter
transmitting the Proposed Imposition of Civil Penalty related to Browns
Ferry Nuclear Plant physical security. Enclosure 1 provides our response
to the subject violation and enclosure 2 describes management actions % o C~

increasetheoveralleffectivenessoftheBrownsFerrysecurityprogr%. ?
W ; --

Fees in-the response to the proposed civil penalty of $40,000 are being $$wired to the NRC, Attention: Office of Inspection and Enforcement. The gy
enclosures to this letter contain Safeguards Information pursua... to 1(P o

M'CFR 73 21 and should be protected from disclosure to unauthorized 'O
individuals. ** *

.a. d
To the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained herein #
are complete and true.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Licensing

Enclosures
cc (Enclosures):

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ~

Region II

P.O. Box 2203
Atlanta, Georgia 30301

Mr. R. J. Clark
Browns Ferry Project Manager /

''0 Norfolk Ave ue Tg.
Bethesda, Maryland 20814 - # #
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